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Keep in Touch ...... Like us on facebook: Woodside Childrens Nursery 

Visit our Website:   www.woodsidechildren.co.uk 



Adventurers & Conquerors 

 
We have also celebrated 

Children in Need with a week’s 

worth of related activities, 

donations totalled almost £50 

which the Nursery will double 

giving a huge thanks to all who 

contributed.  

We found an interesting way to 

practise our mark making too – 

using plastic insects! 

 
Gruffalo crumble was also on 

the menu – lots of mixing 

ingredients and of course we 

had to sample our efforts 

afterwards.   
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

Explorers 

We have celebrated 

Halloween by dressing up 

and made some yummy 

poppy biscuits for 

Remembrance Day. 

 

Thanks to a lovely donation 

from a parent we also had so 

much fun making our own 

little bus!  

 
Don’t tell Katie but we took 

her Credit Card and went on 

a walk to Homebase to by a 

Christmas tree and LOTS AND 

LOTS of tinsel!! 


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Nursery Closure Dates  

25th December 2017 up to and 

including Monday 1st January 2018.   

 

 

New Year Themes 

Our upcoming themes for January 

will be: Space & Transport  

 

 



Kids Club 

 
Katie is teaching Kids Club to play 

chess – naturally there is no cheating 

going on at all!  

 



We wish you all a lovely break (when 

it arrives) over the festive period.   
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Woodside Childrens Nursery 2-4 Hazel Grove, Sleaford NG34 8BG 
 Tel: 01529 307500   

Email: enquiries@woodsidechildren.co.uk  

IMPORTANT PARENT INFORMATION 
  

2018 Parents Evening: Our annual Parents evening is scheduled for Monday 29th 
January 2018.    
 

December/January Holiday Club: Holiday Club is available for Weds 20th, 

Thursday 21st, Friday 22nd December 2017 and Tuesday 2nd January 2018.  We are 

CLOSED all week commencing 25th December; no charges will be applied for this 

week as we choose to close.   

 

Term Dates for 2018:   The current funding term ends on Tuesday 19th December 

and restarts on Wednesday 3rd January.  Our term dates (aligned with LCC) are:  
Spring Term 3   Wednesday 3rd January 2018 - Friday 9th February 2018 

HALF TERM   Monday 12th February 2018 – Friday 16th February 2018 

Spring Term 4   Monday 19th February 2018 – Wednesday 28th March 2018 

EASTER    Monday 3rd April 2018 – Monday 17th April 2018  

Nursery Closed Good Friday 30th March 2018 

Nursery Closed Easter Monday 2nd April 2018 

Summer Term 5  Monday 16th April 2018 – Friday 25th May 2018  

Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday 7th May 2018 

HALF TERM   Tuesday 29th May – Friday 1st June 2018    

Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday 28th May 2018 

Summer Term 6  Monday 4th June 2018 – Friday 20th July 2018 

 

 

Ongoing Projects:  Details of our next project are advertised in the sealed display 

units outside the Main Entrance Door.  As you can see we have already started to 

replace the flooring in the area outside the office, our plans are to finish block 

paving this area and purchase some Maths & Literacy Cabins to safely house 

some new resources for these areas.  If you would like to discuss or have any 

ideas about how we can invest any spare funds back into the Nursery please 

discuss with Katie. 

 


